
HILLSIDE SCHOOL 
DROP-OFF, PICK-UP, and PARKING 

2017-2018 

Parent drop-off: 8:05 to 8:20 am (morning mingle in good weather) 
Parent pick-up: 2:45 pm to 3:00 pm 
 
Important 
• Follow directions of traffic supervisors and his/her designees 
• Parking lot is reserved for staff only 
• Do not use the lane that is for dedicated Bus/Van use only 
• Always use crosswalks with caution 
• DO NOT park in the Fire Lane 
• DO NOT park in front of school 
 
Drop-off and pick-up 
• During drop-off and pick-up time, Glen Gary Rd. is designated one way (exit only). 

Buses and vans only can enter via Glen Gary Rd. during these times. 
• At the drop-off/pick-up zone, students exit cars on the passenger side only. Adult 

must stay in car. 
• No pedestrian (child or adult) should cross a passing lane of traffic to exit or enter a 

motor vehicle during drop-off or pick-up times. 
 
1. Enter McCulloch Street. 

- No parking is allowed on McCulloch Street, Castle Place, or Glen Gary Road 
during arrival and dismissal times: 8:00-8:30 am and 2:30-3:00 pm. During these 
times ONLY live parking is allowed, please stay in your car. 

2. Stay in a single file. 
3. Stop at the end of Glen Gary Rd. at stop sign (to check for buses moving). 
4. Proceed to drop-off/pick-up on the other side of parking lot, as directed. 
 
Parking during school day 
• No parent/visitor parking is available in staff parking lot. 
• Parent parking available on Hasenfus Circle (all times) and the following streets 

(note restricted times): 
- McCulloch St., Glen Gary, and Castle Place - EXCEPT during the times of 
 8:00-8:30 am and 2:30-3:00 pm 

 
With the unique design of the Hillside School driveway and parking lot there will be 

unavoidable delays, please be patient and consider the safety of others. The safety of 
all Needham's children is everyone's concern. Please help us have safe school year. 

Thank you! 


